
 
Subject: Legislation on Telco infrastructure 
Date: Thursday, 10 November 2011 7:19:10 AM

Sir,
We understand that The Federal Government is in the process of reviewing the 
legislation governing the siting of Telco infrastructure. We strongly support this 
initiative which we feel is long overdue.
We are living close to  the Point Walter Golf Course and have struggled for 
many months to prevent Telstra from building a communication tower in the 
middle of the golf course.
We demand that legislation on the siting of Telco infrastructure such as phone 
towers shall be in place that protects tax payers, the community, the 
environment and individuals. 
 
With kind regards
Manfred & Johanna Henze
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